
Annex A

Low Poppleton Lane Petition
We the undersigned residents of Low Poppleton Lane call upon the City of York Council
to reinstall the static bollard to the road as a matter urgency. As was predicted the
'Rising Bollard has been a 'nightmare' for residents

Since the Council went against the unanimous views of the residents, to install the
'Rising Bollard', its operational performance has been around 50%. The recent period of
non working started in September and lasted until mid November and was caused by
resurfacing undertaken by the City of York Council with an aim to correct the erratic
workings of the bollard. Since that time the road has been used day and night, even
though there is a restriction for bus and emergency vehicles only as agreed with
residents at the City Strategy Executive Member Advisor Panel of September 2008.

Presented by Cllr Tracey Simpson-Laing on behalf of Low Poppleton Lane residents
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